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REPUBLIC OF ARMENIA

January 28, 2025

Delivered by Ms. Lilit Toutkhalian, Minister Plenipotentiary
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48nd Session of the UPR Working Group, Review of Slovenia
			
Mr. President,
Armenia welcomes the distinguished delegation of Slovenia to the 4th cycle and thanks for the report. 
Armenia commends Slovenia for its commitment and achievements in the area of human rights and as an example of good practice welcomes the ratification by Slovenia of the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance.
In the spirit of constructive engagement Armenia recommends:
· To continue to work toward the elimination of regional disparities in access to education.
· To undertake effective prosecution of cases of hate speech. 

Armenia wishes Slovenia a successful UPR. 
Thank you.
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